Jack Stansfield

As a lifelong Washingtonian who values our unique environment, I oppose the spraying of Willapa
Bay and Grays Harbor with any quantity of imidacloprid. Although the "no action" alternative is
acceptable, the only really effective and protective alternative is restoration of the bays' ecology.



